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BROOME PERFORMING 
ARTS CO-OP 

THE LITTLE MERMAID 

CONCERT INFORMATION 

 

CONCERT DATES 
This year our concert is being held at Broome 

Primary School. 

Friday the 28th and Saturday the 29th of June 

are our concert dates. 

Gates will open at 5:00pm for a 6:00pm show 

start time. 

All Performers will need to be back stage by 

4:30pm with hair and basic stage make up 

done.  

Food and drinks are available to buy from 5pm. 
If You want a Jassy’s Kebab get in early to avoid the 

line ;)  

 

 
 

TICKETS 

 

Tickets for the concert are now on 

sale at www.eventbrite.com.au 

If you are a backstage helper, you 

do not need to purchase a ticket 

to enter the venue on the night 

you are helping but your name 

must be on the helpers list at the 

door.  

The reason we do two concerts is 

not only so the kids get a chance 

to perform more than once, but 

also to allow parents to watch one 

night and have the option of 

helping the other. 

Performers DO NOT need tickets. 

BACKSTAGE  
 
Parent helpers are always greatly 

appreciated backstage at our 

concert, if you are interested in 

helping backstage please sign 

your name on the ‘parent helpers’ 

list at Studio 34. 

http://www.eventbrite.com.au/
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Contact us at broomepac@gmail.com if you have any questions 

 

HAIR & MAKEUP 

Basic stage makeup is required to highlight 

facial features when on stage. 

-Eye Shadow 

-Mascara 

-Blush 

-Lipstick 

All in natural, earthy tones (NO hot pink lipstick) 

This is to be done at home before arriving. 

Hair to be advised by your teachers. 

REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 
In the lead up to the concert we always have 
extra rehearsals to get the performers used to 

the running order of the show, to start 
practicing in front of each other and to make 
sure everyone knows what they  
are doing so that the show runs smoothly and 
safely. 

This means class times will be different to your 
regular ones from Tuesday the 18th of June. 
 
See next page for rehearsal schedule and costume colletion 
details. 

COSTUMES 

 

Costume deposits have been 

added to your studio director 

accounts and hopefully paid for 

by now. 

All remaining costume balances 

will be added and must be paid 

for before receiving them along 

with any outstanding term fees. 

We will not be having a dress 

rehearsal as we do not want 

costumes ruined before the 

performance. 

DO NOT EAT IN YOUR COSTUME 

we cannot stress this point enough! 

Don’t be that kid on stage and in 

photos with food on the front of 

your costume. 

Food Backstage 
 
Parents please pack dry foods only 
and water for your children 
backstage. 
There will be lots of time after the 
show to purchase food. 

 
 

mailto:broomepac@gmail.com
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